HCAOG’s Title VI Notice to the Public

The Humboldt County Association of Governments (HCAOG) is committed to ensuring that no
person shall be excluded from the equal distribution of its services and amenities because of race,
color or national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

HCAOG’s principal purpose as a Regional Transportation Planning Agency (RTPA) in a
rural area is to prepare and adopt planning and programming documents required by law
and allocate funds and administer various funding programs that involve cities, counties,
and transit operators.

HCAOG provides these services without regard to race, color, and national origin in full
compliance with Title VI.

Any person who believes he or she has been aggrieved by any unlawful, discriminatory
practice under Title VI while using HCAOG services may file a complaint with HCAOG.
All complaints will be fairly and objectively investigated.

To file a complaint, you may contact our Title VI Program Administrator Brendan Byrd
at (707) 444-8208; send email to brendan.byrd@hcaog.net; or visit HCAOG’s office at
611 I Street, Suite B, Eureka, CA 95501.

For more information about HCAOG’s Title VI program, complaint procedure, or
Limited English Proficiency Plan, contact (707) 444-8208; or visit HCAOG’s website:
www.hcaog.net

A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by
filing a complaint with the Title VI Program Coordinator, FTA Office of Civil Rights,
East Building, 5th Floor — TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590

If information is needed in another language, contact (707) 444-8208.

Si se necesita informacion en espaiol, llame (707) 444-8208.
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